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From:   Cllr Milly Manley
Sent:   03 February 2020 15:04
To:     Susan.lindsey@lewes-eastbourne.gov.uk
Subject:        FW: Statement 

________________________________________
From: 
Sent: 02 February 2020 21:35
To: Cllr Milly Manley
Subject: Statement

I was awakened at 0050hrs on the morning of 11/01/20 by the man in the video 
screaming obscenities and banging on the door of The Lamb Pub outside the Fisher St 
entrance. He was threatening to smash the windows and doors of the pub if the staff,  
who were inside enjoying a ‘lock in’ with customers and friends did not let him back in.
The residents of Fisher St and Market Lane had to endure this mans loud foul mouthed 
ranting  and threatening behaviour for 50 minutes while the staff inside the pub ignored 
him. He moved from the entrance on Fisher St to the pub garden on Market Lane where 
he continued his ranting. The staff made no attempt to ask him to leave the premises 
nor did they make any attempt to call the police.
I work both Saturdays and Sundays
I did not fall back to sleep that night. This mans threatening and drunken behaviour was 
extremely upsetting and distressing. I had no sleep at all that night. I was exhausted at 
work on Saturday and barely recovered for work on Sunday.
This incident could have been managed by the bar staff at the Lamb but they chose to 
ignore what was going on outside the pub and continued to party inside the pub giving 
absolutely no consideration to the neighbouring residents.
The staff and customers finally left the pub at 0140 hrs shouting their farewells and 
banging car doors on Market Lane as they left.

Resident No 2

Sent from my iPhone

Nick.Peeters
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